Peirce School Fee

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Helen C. Peirce School of International Studies, in conjunction with the Local School Council, developed a student fee that began in the 2009-2010 school year.  In the 2020-2021 year, Peirce School will continue to put into action the student fee requirement.  School fees will be used to purchase supplemental educational supplies and materials that the various classrooms will utilize throughout the academic year (hands-on science, Weekly Reader, and Scholastic Magazine).  

Each student will be assessed a $50.00 student fee.  For those families with two or more children in attendance at Peirce, we will have a family fee of $100.00.  Student fees are due by the end of September.  Students should submit fees to their classroom teachers in an envelope labeled with their name.  

The student fee may be waived, upon your written request, for particular circumstances.  If your family is experiencing financial hardship, you may qualify for a waiver.  Waivers will be granted if your family has experienced a serious reduction in income, a severe illness or injury, or unexpected expenses.  If you need to request a waiver of student fees, please write to Peirce School to explain your situation.  If you have any questions regarding the student fee, please feel free to contact us at (773) 534-2440.

Sincerely,


LorianneZaimi
Principal
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